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27/06/2020  19:02:442019/5835/P COMMNT SK Hagan Dear Sir/Madam,

This is the third time I've had, as a neighbouring resident, to object to this application, because for the third 

time the entirely reasonable requests for modifications to the original design have not been listened to. 

As a result, the proposal remains an overdevelopment of the very small site, a possible structural danger to 

the attached house next door, and of inappropriate appearance in a conservation enclave with a very 

particular character. 

No one questions the right of any home owner to improve and/or enlarge their homes. One has every right, 

however, to question the way in which this is done.
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